


Post-Modernism and 
Post-Colonial Discourse 

ARIEL invites submissions for a special issue on Post-
Modernism and Post-Colonial Discourse. Planned for 
October 1989, the issue wi l l be co-edited by Helen 
Tiffin of the University of Queensland. 

Submissions should reach the editors by 31 M a y 1989. 


